WARWICKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984, SECTION 14
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF B4100 BANBURY ROAD & B4451 GAYDON ROAD, GAYDON
Warwickshire County Council has made a Temporary Traffic Order closing B4100 Banbury Road the B4100 from a point approximately 260metres north west of the Gaydon Roundabout to a point approximately 670metres north west of the Gaydon Roundabout, and the B4451 Gaydon Road, from a point approximately 205metres north east of the Gaydon Roundabout to a point approximately 650metres north east of the Gaydon Roundabout to vehicular traffic.

The closure is required in connection with ongoing highway improvement works.
The Order will commence on 19 October 2015 and will last for a period of 18 months, or until the works are completed, whichever is the earlier.
Pedestrian access to and egress from properties and land situated adjacent to the length of road to be closed, if any, will be maintained at all times. 

An alternative route is available and will be appropriately signed.
The Contractor dealing with this matter is Mark Allwork for Geoffrey Osborne Ltd (Tel: 07527 470133).

The Council regrets any inconvenience that may be caused.  The person dealing with this matter at Warwickshire County Council is Julie Ashley, County Highways (Tel: 01926 412515).

S Duxbury, Head of Law & Governance, Shire Hall, Warwick, 
